
NEWS RELEASE
O’Gorman Intermediate CatholicSchool & O’Gorman High School 
Students Celebrate Milestone Graduations

Timmins, ON, June 23, 2010: Grade 8 students from O’Gorman IntermediateCatholic

School celebrate their successful completion of Grade 8 tonight at St. Anthony’s 

Cathedral, starting at 6:30 pm. The OICS students are excitedly preparing for this

graduation ceremony that will launch them into high school next year.

Grade 12 students from O’Gorman High School will be celebrating the culmination of 

their high school years with a graduation ceremony taking place tomorrow, June 24,

2010, at St. Anthony’s Cathedral, beginning at 1:00 pm.

For students of OHS, their next step is into a future that will include either further post-

secondary studies or the work force. Either way, this graduation is a time for the

students to reflect on their Catholic education, to take the very best of all that they

have learned and now apply it.

The Northeastern Catholic District

School Board would like to

congratulate all of our graduates.

O’Gorman High School graduates 

pictured here are: Tyler Robson

and Jenna Draves
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“You Are The Light of The World!”


